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YEAR 8 CAMP 2025
In Week 3 next year (10-12 February), Year 8 will head to AGH Camps at Douglas Park for a three-day program focused around team
building, resilience and outdoor education. We are looking forward to what will be a great time together as a grade!

Parents have now been emailed information including a link to the permission form. Thanks to everyone who have completed this so far. If you haven’t
yet, please do so soon as this will greatly assist with our planning.

If you have any questions about Year 8 Camp 2025, please contact us.

If you would like more information about the campsite you can click the button below. 

AGH Campsite

Mr Samuel Mills
Year 7 Advisor
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